
Response to reviewers 
 
Many thanks for your comments regarding our meta-analysis on lesion characterization in 
IBD colitis.  
 
Any changes have been underlined on the revised document. 
 
Statistics have been performed by a very experienced academic physician, Dr Venkat 
Subramanian, who has carried out multiple meta-analysis previously. 
 
Any further questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dr Richard Lord 


